From: Frank Minnici

Sent: 15/08/2024 11:05:14 AM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Re Pilu DA 2024/0946
Attachments: Image.jpg;

Attention: Jordan Davies

Principal Town Planner

Re: Pilu Restaurant - DA 2024/0946

Please find attached my submission to this DA.
Best regards,

Frank Minnici
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FRESHWATER Inc.

Attention : Jordan Davies
Principal Town Planner
Northern Beaches Council

Re: DA 2024/0946 - Pilu Restaurant - 80 Undercliff Rd., Freshwater

Pilu Restaurant is iconic, its reputation and world class status is exactly how
we would like Freshwater to be recognised.

This heritage listed building has been renovated to the highest standards, and it's location
overlooking Freshwater Beach makes it one of Freshwater's most popular attractions.

Marilyn and Gourvanni have operated and managed this Restaurant for many years,
and their dedicated management skills has endorsed this venue as world class.

We certainly understand that a main concern has been car parking, but we know for a
fact that most patrons arrive via taxi or Uber.

It is our understanding that this current DA is seeking to formalise an arrangement
that has been in place for many years, and therefore we strongly support approval.

President
Freshwater Inc.

All correspondence : Freshwater Inc., P.O. Box 397 Freshwater 2096 NSW





